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The proposed changes to gun laws in NSW on the pretext of these laws applying to Criminals is 
not acceptable, each time a criminal is charged with gun crimes courts apply lenient punishment, 
the proposed laws are not designed to actually affect criminals but to create a powerful police 
state, it is clear that due to the destruction of manufacturing in Australia by the government and 
the public service the governments are scared of the very Australians they have cast down, it is 
clear that the elitist politicians & police driving around in imported cars are responsible for these 
changes. Only when gun laws are approved by all states should any one state change the law, 
QLD police banning guns because of their looks is but one example of not allowing wooden 
tops to make law. I submit that changing gun laws during the pandemic is unacceptable. 


